
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mobility Committee             REGULAR MEETING 
MINUTES                     March 2, 2016  
 
The Mobility Committee convened in a regular meeting on March 2, 2016 in Austin, Texas. 
 
Chair Ann Kitchen called the committee meeting to order at 3:06 p.m. 
 
Committee Members in Attendance: 
Chair Ann Kitchen 
Vice Chair Sheri Gallo 
Council Member Don Zimmerman 
 
Committee Members Absent: 
Council Member Delia Garza 
 
Council Members in Attendance: 
Mayor Steve Adler 
Council Member Leslie Pool 
 
1.  APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

The February minutes were approved on this the 2nd day of March 2016 on a 3-0 vote. Council Member 
Garza was not present for the vote.   

 
2.  CITIZEN COMMUNICATION: GENERAL 

Hayden Walker – Supports more investments in sidewalks and bike facilities for a more walkable and safe 
network. Specifically supports better pedestrian facilities in the I-35 corridor. 

 
STAFF BRIEFINGS, DISCUSSION AND POSSIBLE ACTION 
 
3. Staff briefing and update on the Sidewalk Master Plan which will outline sidewalk priorities, maintenance 
issues, new sidewalks, shared streets and accessibility. 
 
No action taken. 
 
4. Staff Briefing on the Strategic Mobility Plan which will identify ways to improve efficiencies in our existing 
system, manage demand and strategically add capacity in all modes. 
 
No action taken. 
 
5. Staff briefing on Bond capacity and Tax Increment Financing 
 
No action taken. 
 



6. Staff briefing on an update on City Council Resolution No. 20160211-017 directing the City Manager to 
initiate a public conversation and input process to identify and prioritize transportation projects for potential 
funding and to identify recommended funding options.  
 
No action taken. 
 
ADJOURN 
 
Chair Ann Kitchen adjourned the meeting at 5:18 p.m. without objection.  
 
The minutes were approved on this the 6th day of April 2016 on Council Member Zimmerman’s motion, Council 
Member Garza’s second on a 3-0 vote. Council Member Gallo was off of the dias. 
 


	Chair Ann Kitchen called the committee meeting to order at 3:06 p.m.

